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Hib,

We have certainly had an interesting relationship. Your support and patience throughout our project
together has been appreciated. I hope the feeling is mutual.

We have worked together through challenging times and appreciate the efforts to bring our project to
completion with a common goal; to have an amazing Katech built car that we can all be proud of.

With that said we put 2,000 miles on your car, you put 3,000 plus, for a total of well over 5,000 miles. We
have heard from you and on the forum that you are completely satisfied with this build. Oil consumption
exceeded expectations and the power / torque has not disappointed you.

We are happy that you are happy.

We also understand you are changing components and re-tuning the engine per your desires. This is your
car and we cannot control these activities. By the letter of the law this voids the warranty. We have had
discussions around this point and you have communicated you are ok with this. We are aligned on this
topic.

From other internal conversations we are going to drop any “non-disparagement” discussions. You have
been reasonable with Katech and its brand and believe your philosophy will continue into the future.

With that said enclosed is a check for $10,000.

Last time you were at Katech I communicated the vast resources that went into this project. This is not an
insignificant amount. I am not sure any other shop on the planet would have done the same. We feel this
check is another example of how we are going above and beyond to be more than reasonable.

I am happy to talk through any details you might be wondering but hope this letter explains our position. 1
do hope you and your wife can use this money towards your European vacation we spoke about in my

office. We hope this effort will put a happy ending in your mind and closure to our saga.

With much respect,

Katech President



